
This past Friday, the Pickleball Club held its first “Dink and Drink” of 2023! We had two sessions of play, 

due to the current capacity limits. We hope that everyone understands that our tournament directors 

Michelle McQuay and Sherry Benz are doing their best to still hold fun events despite these current 

restrictions. 

Participants brought snacks to share with each other, and play was both fun and spirited. Players 

rotated onto the courts by placing paddles into the fencing. This resulted in new partnerships being 

formed, allowing people to team together for the first time. This reflects the intention of the D&D – 

meet new people to play with and form new friendships! 

This coming weekend is a different and innovative tournament, the “Double Double Switch”, which is 

guaranteed to provide fun to all! 
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Some of the many players awaiting their turn on the courts 

 


